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Subject: Demonstra*on	of	Canvas	Learning	Management	System
Date: Monday,	March	6,	2017	at	9:08:56	AM	Central	Standard	Time
From: GINA	S.	HOGUE
To: Amy	Shollenbarger,	CURTIS	E.	STEELE,	DONALD	KENNEDY,	Donna	Burcham,	Hung-Chi	Su,	James

Kennon,	Janelle	M.	Collins,	Jason	Stewart,	JIE	MIAO,	Joseph	P.	Key,	Kate	Krueger,	KRISTIN	D.
BIONDOLILLO,	Larry	Morton,	Marc	Williams,	Marceline	Hayes,	Marika	Kyriakos,	Mary	Morrison,
Melodie	Philhours,	Nikesha	NesbiZ,	OSABUOHIEN	AMIENYI,	PATRICIA	A.	WALLS,	Patricia	Q.
Robertson,	PAUL	A.	FINNICUM,	Paul	Mixon,	RAY	WINTERS,	Renee	S.	Miller,	RON	TOWERY,	Russ
Jones,	Shawn	Drake,	Shivan	Haran,	Shubhalaxmi	Kher,	Stacy	Walz,	Steve	Bounds,	Thomas	Risch,
Timothy	Bohn,	Travis	Marsico,	Veena	S.	Kulkarni,	Vicent	Moreno,	WILLIAM	ANDRES	BURNS,
William	P.	McLean

CC: Henry	Torres,	MARGARET	M.	WATSON,	Tiffany	N.	Mosley,	JILL	M.	SIMONS,	Timothy	Burcham,
DONALD	KENNEDY,	Paul	Mixon,	SUSAN	HANRAHAN,	Carl	Cates,	Deborah	Chappel	Traylor,
MICHAEL	BOWMAN,	MARY	J.	BRADLEY,	Lance	Bryant	G.,	John	M.	PraZe,	ANNE	A.	GRIPPO,	Shane
Hunt,	Jim	Washam

Colleagues,

As you may know, last year ITS and the A-State Faculty Center conducted an initial review of popular 
learning management systems as a routine procedure associated with the upcoming completion of the 
current contract with Blackboard that will occur in 16 months.  As a part of the extended review, ITS and 
the Faculty Center would like to invite everyone to attend a demonstration of the Canvas learning 
management system scheduled for March 16 in HSS 4001 from 8:30-10:30 a.m. and again from 2:00-
4:00 p.m.

Please send this invitation to all faculty who may interested in learning about the Canvas learning 
management system and encourage them to attend one of the sessions on March 16.  

Gina


